
From: SEPTEMBER JOHNSON
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: concerns regarding this tariff revision request
Date: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 7:41:43 AM

Currently I make all the changes needed for our numbers here at the Tacoma School District #10. 
We have no time with the close date of May 8, 2019 to set up a process for changes. 
I have yet to find out what our Options are and to whom we will contact to set it up.
Please allow more time, a lot more time for us to find a solution.
 
Kind regards,
 
September Johnson
Telecom Analyst
Tacoma Public Schools
253-571-4357 Opt 2
Sjohns3@tacoma.k12.wa.us
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